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The Democracy, Diversity and Disability Studies conference took place from June 21lst to 23rd in
Winnipeg, Manitoba. The Conference brought together leaders in the disability movement,
academucs and researchers. A number of major international organizations such as Disabled
Peoples' International, Inclusion International and World Federat ion of the Deaf were able to present
their issues in plenary sessions. In addition, many of the Canadian disability organizations such as
the Council of Canadians with Disabilities, Association for Community Living, Canadian
Association of Independent Living Centres and the Canadian Association of the Deaf participated
in presentations. The interaction and discussion of issues proved to be very significant and will lead
to further dialogue on the development of an international research network. This network will
enable the fostering of collaborative partnership on research projects as well as scholarly discussion
and exchange on disability research.

0f the three hundred and fifty registered participants, one quarter were from developing countries
or former Soviet Union locales. The importance of their continued involvement in future discussions
about disability studies was emphasized. The perspectives of individuals from developing countries
were promoted in papers, panel presentations and plenaries, and these views added a new dimension
of learning to the conference. Those from developing countries also emphasized the benefits to their
countries and disability movements of a partnership approach between the disability grassroots
movement and the academic sector.


